
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to 2020 Season of Brandon Minor Rally Caps Baseball. 

 
Teams will play Monday and Wednesday nights at a location to be announced in the coming 
weeks. 
The tentative schedule is 5:30 to 6:30pm and 6:45 to 7:45.  The Jamboree will be held at 
Simplot Millennium Park. 
 
Rally Cap Fees are $120. The deadline for registration is Monday, April 6th, 2020. Any 
registrations after this date will require board approval and a late fee of $50 will be applied. 
 
* NOTE *  Players must supply their own helmet to each game  
 
Weather permitting Rookie Ball will begin on May 4th, 2020. 
Special registration requests will be considered but may not be accommodated. 

The Rally Cap program will service the 6 & 7 age group, and involves three teams of six players 
that meet at the park at the same time. Two teams play a 20 minute game, while one team 
practices in the outfield. Every 20 minutes they switch, so that each team plays two games and 
has one practice in the 60 minutes session.  

 During the season the teams will be working on five fundamentals of baseball. Twice during the 
season the players will have opportunities to perform different skill tasks in order to earn a 
coloured Baseball Canada Dairy Queen Rally Cap (hence the program name). Different 
coloured hats are achieved based on the level reached. 

Parents who are interested in coaching please indicate when registering online. 
Rookie coaches are required to complete the Respect-In-Sport certificate. This can be 
completed online. 
 
Refunds: Before May 1st (full refund -$25 admin fee), before May 31st (50% refund), after May 
31st (no refund). 
 
For more information about Rally Cap Baseball please contact the coordinator. 

Glen Simard – glensimard@gmail.com 
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